
Submitter: Ciarra Edwards 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: SB1589 

I oppose this SB 1589 because the Newberg Pool should be safely shared. If this bill 

is passed it will impact our small local businesses. When people are using the river it 

is during the summer months, which does not impact the fish populations. The 

Newberg Pool already has strong regulations that ALL boaters follow in order to use 

the river. If anything we need to have enforcement find those more responsible for 

unsafe boating and have them be held accountable while the 95% of us using the 

river safely are subject to this bill.  


